
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROSPECTIVE PARENT 

 SCHOOL TOURS 

                Monday August 2, 2021 

  
 Hampton Senior High School will be conducting School tours for Prospective  
 Parents. Information packs will be available with details of the application and  
 enrolment process  for  both general enrolments and the HSHS Enrichment   
 programs. 
 
       

Bookings are essential 
To register your interest email: Ruth.Stott@education.wa.edu.au or phone  
6235 7100 by Friday July 30, 2021. 
 

Parking  

Please use the parking area on Morley Drive or the streets bordering the school,  
Maidstone Way, Peterborough Crescent and Harrowshill Road. 
 

Please visit the Hampton website and Facebook page for regular updates and  
information.  
 

         www.hampton.wa.edu.au 

 

Date: Monday August 2, 2021 

Time: Tours available at either 2.00 pm or 4.00 pm 

Duration: Approximately 40 minutes 

Location: Tours will start in the ICT building at the front of the school 

http://www.hampton.wa.edu.au

